
WADE 
Broadcasting since 1948 

January 28, 1997 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

K'°' untry eód 1140 

This is to confirm your reception of WAKK-AM on January 13, 
1997 between 12:30 and 1:00 AM. Your reception reports 
contained enough details to confirm your reception of WAKK. 
Even though you have confirmed reception of WAPF 45 years 
before on 1010 kHz, I would like to reconfirm your reception 
of us on 980 kHz. With the rapid increase of AM RFI and an 
increased number of stations, I feel it's only fitting. 

I'm pleased that could help so many people who enjoy the 
hobby of DXing. We have received 23 reception reports, 
including one from New Zealand (1) and two from Canada. 

Good luck, and Happy DXing! 

Sincerely, 

Richard Watts 
Chief Engineer 

SAN -DOW Broadcasting 
RO. Box 1649 McComb, MS 39648 Office -(601) 684-4116 Fax -(601) 684-4654 


